
 
   

 
 

FOBG is a proud sponsor of the 2024 GreenScapes Symposium 
 

Friends of Brookside Gardens (FOBG) is a non-profit, all volunteer organization 
that raises money to supplement public funding for Brookside Gardens. Brookside 
Gardens uses our funds for plantings, internships, equipment, education 
programs, and arts in the gardens. 
 
Memberships are the core of our support program, along with donations, 
memorial gifts, and fundraising events. 
 
Join FOBG today to support Brookside Gardens and enjoy 
these membership benefits: 
 
✓ Special pricing for many Brookside Gardens programs 
✓ 10% discount on regularly priced items at Brookside 

gift shops 
  

✓ Discounts at many local retail garden centers  
✓ (see below) 
✓ Exclusive early admission to FOBG’s fall plant sale, and 

a 10% discount at the sale 
✓ Members-only events 
✓ Brooksider quarterly newsletter 

 

Join online at: friendsofbrooksidegardens.org 
 
FOBG members receive discounts at these garden-related businesses. We thank 
them for their support:
 
▪ Gift Shop at Brookside Gardens 
▪ Good Earth Garden Market 
▪ Johnson’s Florist & Garden Center  
▪ Stadler Nurseries 

 
▪ Sun’s Garden & Landscaping 
▪ Surreybrooke 
▪ Susanna Farm Nursery 
▪ Washington Gardener Magazine

 

Friends of Brookside Gardens, 1800 Glenallan Avenue, Wheaton, MD 20902 
301-962-1435 friendsofbrooksidegardens@yahoo.com
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